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As a law-abiding veteran, citizen of this state and nation I strongly oppose HB 3075 

and Measure 114 legislation!  We already have gun laws in place and this bill is a 

waste of tax payers money that can be used elsewhere in the state.  Quit punishing 

gun owners with this unconstitutional power grab on our God Given Right!  This is 

just another way to take away more of our rights as citizens and increase revenue for 

the state.  This legislation will put more burden on our law enforcing agencies which 

will take resources away from our already depleted departments that are protecting 

our communities.  

 

Please do the right thing for law-abiding gun owners in this state who DON'T commit 

crimes.   We also need a voice at the table!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Jones  

 

 


